
Examination into the soundness of the North Somerset Site Allocations 

Plan: Proposed Modifications 

Inspector’s note to North Somerset Council 

Thank you for sending to me the proposed amendments to the SAP.  

I consider that it would now be appropriate to carry out public consultation on 

the Council’s proposed modifications. 

Once the consultation period is complete, can the Council provide me with a set 

of the representations made in response to the proposed modifications, together 

with their summary of the main issues raised and their response to those issues. 

Wendy Burden 

Inspector 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


